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STATE OF MAINE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
RFP SUBMITTED QUESTIONS & ANSWERS SUMMARY
	RFP NUMBER AND TITLE:
	202111169 - 2022 Waste Diversion Grants Program, Round I

	RFP ISSUED BY:
	Department of Environmental Protection,
Division of Materials Management

	SUBMITTED QUESTIONS DUE DATE:
	January 28, 2022, no later than 11:59 p.m., local time.

	QUESTION & ANSWER SUMMARY ISSUED:
	February 3, 2022

	PROPOSAL DUE DATE:
	February 11, 2022, no later than 11:59 p.m., local time.

	PROPOSALS DUE TO:
	Proposals@maine.gov


Provided below are submitted written questions received and the Department’s answer.
	1
	RFP Section & Page Number
	Question

	
	Part IV, Section IV, Pg. 13
	We have been planning to apply for this grant to purchase a food waste collection truck. We found an ideal truck for half of market value, but with a narrow window of opportunity. We received a loan to acquire the truck. Could this grant be used towards paying off that loan?

	
	Answer

	
	Thank you for your question.  Unfortunately, a Waste Diversion Grant may not be used to reimburse previously acquired items.  Purchases must be made after the grants have been awarded and contracts have been signed and approved.  Mark King, DEP Waste Diversion Grants Coordinator
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